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April 21, 2003

ATTN:  Daniel Lindstedt

I thought it best to get this preliminary draft to you now because, in the near future,
the LRB will be focused very heavily on preparation of the joint finance sub. amdt. to
the biennial budget bill.  Please let me know if you have any questions or changes to
the draft.  Please note that I have given the draft a short delayed effective date to allow
the courts to administratively implement this change.

Timothy N. Fast
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–9739
E–mail:  tim.fast@legis.state.wi.us


